
2.
GOLD COAST PERTH DENPASAR

This is a positive announcement from Virgin that would mean more direct, local jobs if the application
was successful. After consultation with delegates, the TWU will be supporting this application. 

Delegates and members have
raised issues regarding current
flights between Australia and
Indonesia. 

We have flagged with Virgin
that the company needs to
work with:

As Virgin continues to rebuild and expand, we will continue to hold the company to account and ensure
it recognises your hard work that has brought Virgin back to profit and growth.

VIRGIN UPDATE
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VIRGIN APPLIES FOR
MORE AUSTRALIA-
INDONESIA FLIGHTS 
In December 2023, Virgin applied to the International Air
Services Commission to add new international routes:

1.
ADELAIDE PERTH DENPASAR

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN?

Members’ claim on Bain Capital in 2023 for good, secure jobs, has led to further commitments
for the Australia-Indonesia work to be Australian-based crew.

WORK NEEDS TO BE DONE
TWU Cabin Crew delegates and HSRs to ensure Perth – Denpasar
flights are a safe environment to work in and possible improvements
that can be made 

TWU pilot delegates to improve accommodation options in Bali and
ensure protections around duty lengths, minimising multi-city pairings

Both delegate groups to ensure that adequate rest periods are rostered
so minimum rest periods are not encroached by network delays
 

@TWUAUS

If you're not a member, scan the QR code or click here
to join now.

JOIN THE TWU TODAY

https://linktr.ee/twuaus
https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN
https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN

